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BOARDROOM PTY LIMITED – INCORRECT NOTICE 
 

Alto Metals Limited ("Alto Metals") is aware that shareholders have received an incorrect direct credit notice from 
Boardroom Pty Ltd (“Boardroom”), who have been appointed by Habrok (Alto) Mining Pty Ltd (“Habrok”) in relation 
to Habrok’s takeover offer for Alto. 

 Boardroom advises that this notification was sent in error and contains incorrect information. Boardroom confirm 
that shareholders destroy the notification. 

 Attached is a full copy of the letter sent to shareholders from Boardroom advising of the error. 

 Alto’s share registry is Automic Pty Ltd.  

 This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Alto Metals Limited.  

Please direct enquiries or requests for further information to:  

 

Graeme Smith  
Secretary 
Alto Metals Limited 
+61 8 9381 2808 

 

 

  



 

 


